
You’re invited to Stoneybrook’s Annual Meet the Teacher evening.   
This fun and casual evening is an excellent opportunity for you to meet your 

child(ren)’s teacher(s), see their new classroom(s), and get to know the  
Stoneybrook community even better.   

 
Join us for pizza, refreshments, and Stoneybrook’s favourite toonie jars,  

(see over for more info).  

 
Meet your child’s teacher(s) in their classrooms, then stay for dinner and some fun.   

Also, back again this year is the ‘Information Station’.  Visit the library and learn everything you need to know 
about Stoneybrook and the year ahead.  Here you’ll find Stoneybrook Staff, members of the Stoneybrook  

Parents School Council, as well as various community organizations ready to answer any questions  
you may have about: 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are pleased that once again Scotiabank will be partnering with us and matching our gross profit for the 
evening up to a maximum of $5000.  That means, when you spend a dollar, Scotiabank gives us one—money 

that will make a difference in our efforts to raise funds for ‘Project Shark Play’.   
Stoneybrook is most fortunate to have the support of Scotia Bank and the community at large.   

We hope you’ll drop in and support our school. 
 

So join us, on Tuesday, September 23rd.   

Dinner’s at Stoneybrook! 
 

Questions?  Email us at chair@stoneybrookpsc.ca 
An SPSC Initiative 

www.StoneybrookPSC.ca 

 

Tuesday, September 23rd 

5-7 p.m. 

 bullying & school safety 
 public health issues, nutrition & immunization 
 community clubs and organizations 
 The Lunch Lady 
 London Police & Fire Services 

 Stoneybrook Parent School Council (SPSC) 
 SPSC Hot Lunch Program 
 volunteering opportunities 
 Project Shark Play 
 And much more 

LAST SPSC PAPER NOTIC
E! 

REGISTER NOW FOR EMAILS 

ON THE SPSC HUB IN
 ORDER 

TO STAY INFORMED. 

www.StoneybrookPSC.ca 



Calling all Toonie Jars! 
 

TOONIE JARS are a fun and long standing tradition at 
Stoneybrook.  Donated ‘jars’ filled with treasures and 

treats are sent into the school.  Students then use 
their tickets purchased at Meet the Teacher to win a 

‘jar’ filled with surprise goodies! 
 

We kindly ask for donations of goodie bags filled with 
new, unopened & nut-free items to be sent to school 

by Monday, Sept. 22nd.   
Here are some ideas and important guidelines: 

 
 Think outside the ‘JAR’.  Use only nut-free containers, to package 

your items, (Ziplocs, cello bags, or $ store containers are great!) 
 Approximate value of the ‘jar’ should be $2 
 New & nut-free items only please. 
 Be creative!  Candy is always a hit, but the students also love 

funky pens, markers, highlighters, erasers,  stickers, key chains, 
and trinkets too! 

$2 
$2 

We need a few volunteers to assist with the evening.   
Please consider a 30 minute shift.   

Send us a quick email at: 
volunteer@stoneybrookpsc.ca 

and let us know what time suits your schedule. 
You will be contacted by the SPSC with the time  

and location.    
Thank you for your help and support! 

 
 

Questions?  Email us at chair@stoneybrookpsc.ca 
An SPSC Initiative 

www.StoneybrookPSC.ca 


